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Attendees: Marc Baker, Heather Alford, Martin Handford, Steve Murray, Ben Goddard, Liz Aver, Lucy Larkin 

Apologies: N/A  

Note Taker: Martin Handford 

Item Summary of discussion/Action By whom By when 

Memories of 
Fenella Briscoe 

The meeting opened with memories of Fenella Briscoe, who had gone to be with our Lord on the 19
th

 March. We are thankful for 
her faithful service and prayers were said for her..  

  

Re-opening for 
face to face 
services 

It was agreed that the church would re-open for face to face services over the Holy Week and Easter period.  Childrens groups 
however will not be able to re-commence until after Easter.  
The following service types and times were agreed 
Maundy Thursday – communion services at 10.30am, 2.30pm and 6.30pm (to tie in with a youth group being held at that time). If 
there is sufficient demand  a further service could be added at 8pm 
Good Friday  - will be at 10.30 am lead by Steve Murray and will be an all age service online and in person. There will be further, 
reflective service in person at 2pm lead by Marc 
Easter Day – will be all age services at 10.30 am and 12pm lead by Marc and will be online, on Zoom and in person. The 10.30 am 
service will have a time for communion. The 12pm service will not be streamed online. Marc said a further service could be added 
in the evening if there is demand for it. 
 
Lucy kindly offered to lead all of the Maundy Thursday services which was agreed. 
Cleaning will be needed after each of the services throughout Holy Week. 
 
People attending the services at All Hallows will be asked to enter by the porch door and leave by the tower door. 
 
A video about coming back to church will be made. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marc 
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Item Summary of discussion/Action By whom By when 

Services post 
Easter 

Sunday after Easter – 11
th

 April – all age 
                                        18

th
 April – normal service with Sunday clubs and youth meetings 

Heather to confirm  that there are enough leaders for the childrens groups 
Steve said that he hopes to use the marquee and the newly refurbished upper room with younger children in the downstairs hall 
room. Steve will ensure that the halls are ready for use on the 18

th
 April 

 
Other all age services 
23

rd
 May – Pentecost 

30
th

 May – Half term 
20

th
 June – Fathers Day 

25
th

 July – summer series starts 

Heather 
 
 
Steve 

 

Considerations 
ref future Sunday 
services 

Discussion took place on future numbers attending, when numbers might increase, potential use of a marquee for overflow, 
multiple services at different times, possibility of services taking place outdoor (dependant on weather).  

  

Steve Murray’s 
successor 

PCC decided to go forward immediately with seeking a successor. It was agreed that position of Associate Minister would be the 
same as Steve’s current role, that it would be the leader of All Hallows and would also focus on youth. The job description has been 
published along with the advert at New Wine, on the New Wine online pages and in the Church Times. Marc asked everyone to 
publicise the position to anyone they knew who might be interested or know of people who might be interested. Closing date for 
applications is 2weeks from April 26th 

  

Next Meeting  The meeting closed with prayer from Martin. 
Next meeting; SUNDAY 18

TH
 APRIL 2021 

  

 


